
                                                                                                                                                          
  NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER  

          
 
 
Notice is hereby given to all prospective service providers/bidders/tenderers that the following bid has been cancelled: 
 
BID NO.: BID 1245/2022-F: DECOMMISSION, SUPPLY, INSTALL AND COMMISSION AN INTEGRATED 

ELECTRONIC SECURITY SYSTEM FOR THE KWAZULU-NATAL PROVINCIAL TREASURY. 
 

 
The above mentioned bid was advertised on 09 October 2023 and the bid has been cancelled in terms of KZN Provincial 

Treasury SCM Policy Section 13(c), which states that “no acceptable bid is received”.  

Should you have any queries, please contact the Financial Management: Supply Chain Management (SCM) on (033) 897 

4440 / 4235. 

 


